
McHenry County Park Board 
 

February 24, 2021    9:00 AM 
 
 
Chairman Randy Schmitt called the meeting to order.  Other members present:  Jeff 
Smette, Bryan Bruner and Teresa Proper. 
 
A motion was made by Jeff and seconded by Bryan to approve the minutes from 
November 25th.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
Randy reported the security light at George Lake will be installed this spring. 
 
Brady Nelson was able to straighten the bathroom door at Buffalo Lodge so a new door 
will no longer be needed. 
 
The board discussed the idea of installing power at George Lake.  At this time, it is cost-
prohibited for the number of visitors. 
 
The board discussed purchasing a product to minimize the odor in the bathroom at 
George Lake. 
 
Egg Creek Township clayed two miles of road leading to Buffalo Lodge, which will help 
with the washboards. 
 
At 9:45 AM, a motion was made by Teresa and seconded by Jeff to adjourn.  Motion 
carried unanimously.  
 
ATTEST: 
 
___________________________  _____________________________ 
Darlene Carpenter, Auditor    Randy Schmitt, Chairman 
 


